
Imagine...

a place that nurtures 

creativity.

 


imagine ...

 you there in a circle of 
encouraging women.


Imagine...

 being guided in a gentle 
process of self-discovery.


Imagine...

 being taken care of so that 

you can focus on what's next 
on your unfolding path. 


Writing helps us discover our 
truth, yoga brings us into our 
body and present moment 
awareness. Silence & sharing 
lets us rest into our true 
selves. 


Inspirational Program, all 
meals, yoga, guest speaker, 
and five nights of lodging in 
this historic site are all 
included your fee. Price based 
on your room choice.

Room reservations are made 
with me. Look at their website 
to see your choices.Mabel
www.Mabeldodgeluhan.com
 Dodge Luhan House (above) is 
our magical retreat home.  

Fall in love with the setting. 
Be charmed by the rooms 
and enchanted by Mabel's
Storied history.

Contact me to explore being 
part of this stirring adventure 
as we practice ceremony and 
write to unfold.


Nancy J Hill, LCSW            
Author, Filmmaker


Retreat Guide


daremore@aol.com


  (630) 258-6273

www.Daremore.com

WOMEN WRITING TO UNFOLD: TAOS, NM

Monday August 20th - Saturday August 26th 2023
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